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Notice to Homeowners of OOCIA Board Meetings
Wednesdays at 6:45 p.m.

June 11 • September 10 • November 12

MUD 44 Bldg. on TC Jester 
on south side of the bridge

We encourage all residents to attend and then participate 
in the Q&A session held after the general meeting. For specific 
property or account concerns, contact ACMI at 281-251-2292 
or info@ACMImgmt.com.

OOCIA Board Notes
Residents – Please sign up your email address at 

www.oocia.org. Currently there are only about 100 email address 
sign-ups out of 1,500+ residences in our community. We can do 
better than that! Sign-up provides the ability to remind you 
about board meetings and send the occasional special notice.  
In particular, we urge T.C. Jester residents to sign up so we can 
rapidly relay information about the T.C. Jester traffic signals 
situation as needed.

Visit us online at www.oocia.org

Mallarie Geraé Guillory
Mallarie is the daughter  

of Harold and Rita Guillory. 
She is a senior at Wesfield 
High with an impressive 
array of extracurricular 
involvement: Culinary Arts 
program, Christian Student 
Union, Student Council, 
Yearbook Club and the 
Lariettes Dance Team. 
Mallarie will graduate in 
the top 20% of her class 
with plans to attend 
Stephen F. Austin 
University or Tennessee 
State University.

Congratulations, 
2014 GRADUATES!

Blake Barnett
Blake is the son of Brent  

and Brenda Barnett – and an 
Olde Oaks resident since birth. 
He will be graduating on May 10, 
having been home-schooled and 
completed 43 hours of dual credit 
coursework through Lone Star 
College-Tomball. He is enrolled 
in LSC-Tomball’s Honors College 
and is the Vice President of  
Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society. 
As a member of Boy Scout Troop 
1659, Blake earned the rank of 
Eagle Scout. He is also an active 
member and student leader at 

Champion Forest Baptist Church. Blake is very much looking forward 
attending the University of Oklahoma next fall, with plans to pursue 
a degree in energy management with a minor in finance.
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NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

Submit news, personal articles, community-related events, 
items for sale, teen job seekers, etc. to include in the 

Olde Oaks & Waterford Park Community Newsletter. 

The June Newsletter Deadline is May 10.
Interim Editor: Mia Cordova

Email: OldeOaksEditor@hotmail.com

Mail or Hand Delivery: 15602 Misty Hollow Dr.

Who You Gonna Call?
ACMI Management Company ...................................... 281-251-2292
 12603 Louetta Rd., Suite 101  .......................... Fax 281-370-9238
 Cypress, TX 77429 ......................................www.ACMImgmt.com
 Bert Williams, Property Mgr.  ................... info@ACMImgmt.com

Harris County Pct. 4, Commissioner R. Jack Cagle
 Curb & Street Repair, Flooding, Storm Drains .............. 281-353-8424
 website .......................................................................www.hcp4.net

Alarm Detail Office of HCSO ...................................... 713-755-4600

Power Outage? Call to Report ....................................... 713-207-2222
Street Light Out ............................................................... 800-332-7143
website: www.centerpointenergy.com/services/electricity/residential/
reportastreetlightoutage

Dirty Pools
 The Environmental Public Health Dept. ...................... 713-274-6300

Greenbelt Preservation Association (http://oogpa.com)
 Bruce Ganer, President ............................................. 281-537-2716
 Craig Lewis, Vice President .............................................................
 Kathy Zigler, Secretary ............................................. 281-580-5512
 Tanya Morland, Treasurer ......................................... 281-631-9479
 John Edmonson, Director at Large .................................................

Justice of the Peace ......................................................... 281-376-5512
  (Barking Dog Complaints)

Municipal Utility Districts (MUD) Water
Manhole/Sewer Backup .......................................... 713-983-3602

MUD #20 – Environmental Development Partners
  Billing, Service & Emergencies ......................... 832-467-1599

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
  John Dougrey  .................................................... 281-580-7010
  Robert Skinner ................................................... 281-580-7885
  Larry Foster ......................................................... 281-580-9934
  Brian Beck .......................................................... 832-249-8720

MUD #44 – Water District Management 
www.wdmtexas.com/districts/ds_hcmudd44.htm

 Billing, Service & Emergencies ......................... 281-376-8802
  BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
  Rolf Flemming, Toby Landry, Robert Ramsey, 
  Tom Sooy, Harry Swanstrom

Scheduling Use of Building  
(Non-profits only. No private requests, please.)

  Roger Schuett .................................................... 281-685-1275
  Fax ...................................................................... 281-379-1428

Bammel Utility District Office ............................... 281-376-8802
www.wdmtexas.com/districts/ds_hcmudd44.htm

  BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
  Nicholas Fava, President ................................ 281-440-8638
  Garey Nelson .................................................. 713-598-5346
  Alan Kaniss ..................................................... 281-453-6009
  Al Habinak ..................................................... 281-893-4776
  James Armand ................................................. 281-440-4754

Northgate Country Club
 www.northgatecountryclub.com
 281-444-5302 General 281-440-4006 Membership

Pet Liaison
 Julie Brown ............................................................ 713-302-9148

Reliant Energy
 Entex Natural Gas ................................................. 713-659-2111
 CenterPoint Energy ............................................... 713-207-2222

Trash & Recycling Pickup
 Royal Recycle & Disposal  .................................... 713-526-1536

For Deed Restrictions and Neighborhood Management, 
call ACMI Management Company at 281-251-2292. 

Olde Oaks Community  
Improvement Association Current Officers

Christine Potter
Mia Cordova

Greg Green
Nicholas Summerville

OOCIA Newsletter 
Still Seeking Editor

Email oldeoakseditor@hotmail.com with any questions you 
might have about this great opportunity.
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T.C. Jester Corridor Project
Working Diligently on Mitigation

We are committed to addressing the reality of the 
impending T.C. Jester Corridor synchronized traffic lights 
in a positive and proactive manner. Commissioner Cagle 
indicates this project anticipates future traffic needs, yet for 
affected neighborhoods it is obvious that implementation will 
present immediate factors that require attention and action. 
We have been very persistent in highlighting concerns along 
with suggested solutions to Harris County Precinct 4 and 
will continue to do so. Preventing tragedy and defending 
neighborhood integrity are the obvious objectives.

Currently the traffic signal design is TxDOT standard “Z” 
span; traffic poles on the T.C. Jester median with T.C. Jester 
signals on mast arms and the side street signals suspended on 
wire/cable. Groundwork is anticipated to begin mid-May. Speed 
limits will remain the same and we are pressing hard for driver 
feedback radar speed signs to curtail speeding and red/yellow 
light running. We are striving to ensure there are rational traffic 
type restrictions through residential areas, particularly once the 
remainder of T.C. Jester is opened to Beltway 8. Funding and 
the necessary 100% T.C. Jester residents’ approval on sidewalk/
walkways will be a big challenge if that is what enough  
T.C. Jester residents indicate they want and are willing to 
support, work for and possibly even contribute financially 
toward. Various aesthetic considerations are also being explored.

Graduating Seniors
There’s still time to recognize the high school and 

college graduates in our community. Please send 
student’s name, parents’ names, school presently 
attending, activities and honors, and future plans. 
You may also email a photo of your graduate to 
accompany the write-up. For good resolution, the 
photo should be at least 300 dpi sent as a separate 
jpg attachment rather than embedded in the text 
file. Send to oldeoakseditor@hotmail.com by the 
newsletter deadline.
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www.custompaintinghouston.com

Community Volunteers and Heroes
Let me introduce you to Gary J. Lynn, a resident of  

Olde Oaks for all twenty-one of his illustrious twenty-one years. 
This inspiring young man personifies an amazing “can-do” 
attitude that benefits awareness and funding for cerebral palsy 
research. Gary has been on CBS “The Early Show,” won the 
Mayor’s Disability Award in 2010 (junior advocate), represented 
the Astros at the MLB All Star Game in St. Louis (2009), been 
invited to Austin by Governor Perry and counts former Mayor 
Bill White among his friends. Gary graduated high school in 
2010, making the honor roll almost every year and now attends 
Lone Star College. He is a member of Phi Theta Kappa and 
intends to become a sports attorney one day and eventually go 
into politics.

Through his charitable foundation, Gary recently presented  
a check for $10,000 to Carl Josehart, CEO of TIRR Memorial 
Hermann. The funds will go to the new robotic floor where robotic 
equipment will help people with cerebral palsy, brain injury, stroke 
victims and our wounded veterans to become mobile. Gary has 
also raised and donated $12,000 for cerebral palsy research. For 
more information about Gary or the Gary J. Lynn Foundation, 
visit www.thegaryjlynnfoundation.org.

We are a community rich in remarkable residents. If you know someone in 
Olde Oaks/Waterford Park who deserves special recognition – share their 
story! Submit to oldeoakseditor@hotmail.com.

olde oaks 
Interest Group Contacts

If you are interested in joining any of the Olde Oaks Interest 
Groups, please call the neighborhood representative listed.

Book Club .................................... Kathy Hall, 281-569-4967
Bridge, Women’s .....................Susanne Bailey, 281-580-1717
Dinner With Friends ............Lauren Hensley, 281-893-1833
Museum Excursion .......................Zelda Kaye, 281-880-8505
Mixed Bowling ................... Francine Alvarez, 281-580-8815
Playgroup .............................Joyce Ray-Latson, 832-231-3201
Wii Bowlers ..................................Zelda Kaye, 281-880-8505
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The RighT DocToR is RighT heRe 
housTon MeThoDisT  
PRiMaRy caRe gRouP

Dalbir Purewal, MD 
Family Medicine

Dara Wang, MD 
Internal Medicine

Maryum Zohair, MD   
Internal Medicine

Nicoline Lee, MD 
Internal Medicine

Tiffany Burns, MD 
Family Medicine

Sheila Tecson, MD 
Family Medicine

Anupam Sidhu, MD 
Family Medicine

To schedule an appointment, 
call 713.394.6724 or online at 
houstonmethodist.org/ 
primary care.

www.wiredes.com

Friendly Community Reminders
Deed Restrictions are accessible at www.oocia.org under 

the “Neighborhood Information” tab. These legal restrictions 
are in place to promote an aesthetic community environment 
and are strictly enforced.

Signs are not permitted to be posted on stop signs, street 
light poles, monument entrances or in your front yard (other 
than “Home for Sale”).

Household and yard trash is to be set out on Monday and 
Thursday mornings to prevent unsightly community appearance 
and wildlife disturbance. Please return your trash receptacles to 
areas out of sight after the Monday and Thursday pickups.

This is a perfect time to weed and feed your lawn. Many  
of our lawns are infused with weeds which inhibit the healthy 
growth, and this important step will help. Please mow/edge weekly.

Take the time to weed your flower beds and apply 3-4 inches 
of mulch. This not only prevents future weed growth, but reduces 
water usage. Tackling one bed a week makes this a “do-able” 
weekend project.

These beautiful trees in our community come with a price 
– lots of falling leaves. Do not sweep leaves, etc. into the 
drainage system. Drainage systems can only effectively help 
prevent flooding if kept clear. Be a good neighbor by sweeping 
up to prevent that rubbish from traveling downhill.

Homeowners planning improvements to the exterior of 
the home or elsewhere on the property must obtain written 
approval prior to beginning work on the modification (see 
www.oocia.org, “Architectural Control Guidelines” tab). Allow 
at least 30 days for review of your completed application. This 
includes painting and repainting of siding, trim, brick, etc.

Northgate Country Club
Olde Oaks/Waterford Park Residents

Join by July 31, 2014 and pay $0 Initiation Fee with many 
membership levels and no contract required. Northgate amenities 
include tennis, swimming, golf, restaurant and social events.

For more information contact Tammy Downey, 
Northgate Membership Director, at 281-440-4006 or 
tammy@northgatecountryclub.com.
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“Footnotes”
On Tuesday, May 27  

book club will meet at the  
home of Terri Checkles with 
Virginia McGriggs as 
discussion moderator for an 
autobiography, Prague Winter, 
by Madeleine K. Albright. 
Prague Winter is her personal 
story of remembrance and 
WWII from 1937-1948. An 
online source describes the 

book as “a moving and thoughtful memoir of her formative 
years in Czechoslovakia during the tumult of Nazi occupation, 
WWII fascism, and the onset of the Cold War. An intensely 
personal journey into the past that offers vital lessons for the 
future, the book combines the intimacy of an autobiography 
with the drama of an exciting and well-told story.”

Ms. Albright was born May 15, 1937 in Prague, 
Czechoslovakia. Her father, Josef Korbel, was a member of the 
Czech diplomatic service who worked in Belgrade, London, and 
Prague before he fled with his family after a Communist coup 
in 1948. The family was granted political asylum in the United 
States, and Josef began working at the University of Denver. 

Ms. Albright became a naturalized citizen and eventually 
became our 64th Secretary of State from 1997-2001. She is 
known for her strong commitment to democracy, arms control, 
human rights, and peace in the Middle East, Africa, and other 
regions of conflict. After that office she authored several best 
sellers and is currently Chair of Albright Stonebridge Group, 
a global strategy firm, and Chair and Principal of Albright 
Capital Management LLC, an investment advisory company 
focused on emerging markets. She also serves on other Boards 
of foundations and councils related to foreign relations.

Returning to book club matters, we met at the home of 
Susan Muirhead on April 22 for a potluck lunch and book 
discussion as a change from our annual meetings at the park  
for sack lunches and book discussion. We’re a flexible group!  
At our March meeting we decided to take a summer break from 
June through August and will resume meetings in September. 
I will also take a break from book club articles during these 
summer months. So if there are avid readers out there who have 
been thinking about joining a book club, try it in our group in 
September for the book, Steve Jobs, by Walter Isaacson. Call me 
for further details.

Kathy Hall, Coordinator
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Congratulations! April Yard of the Month Winners
To view these homes in color visit www.oocia.org.

3015 Baywood Park

3418 Brimwood

4223 Brightwood

3418 Haven Oaks
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On Memorial Day Monday, May 26
Nestled under the peaceful shade of tall trees, brightened  

by spots of colorful flower beds, stands the proud and tranquil 
Fallen Warriors Memorial. It is a somber, powerful sight to 
behold and more than worthy of a visit, especially during 
Memorial Day. Located just south of Cypresswood Drive on 
Cutten Road, this monument owes its existence to a very 
determined lady named Cheryl Whitfield, the Cy-Champ 
PUD and many private donations.

Ms. Whitfield founded the National Memorial Ladies in 
Houston, whose volunteers attend services at the Houston 
National Cemetery under the mantra “No soldier, young or old, 
will ever be buried alone,” a quote from Hoyt. S. Vandenberg, 
World War II Air Force general. Visit nationalmemorialladies.org 
to learn more about this group’s ongoing dedication to  
fallen soldiers.

Get into the 
swim of things – 
be a CUDA
Neighborhood children, ages 3 to 18 
(no experience necessary). Register 
online at www.ocvcudas.com. $85 
for first child, discounted rates for 
additional family members

Cudas are now practicing after school Tuesday-Friday; after 
school ends practice will be either morning or evening. Swim 
meets are on Saturday mornings May 10-June 21. Team events 
such as Spirit Rally, Pep Rally, Bingo Night, Cuda-Swim-A-Thon 
and End of Season banquet add up to great summer fun for the 
entire family. “Not only do swimmers enjoy the benefits of 
exercise, it is also a great way to for swimmers and parents to meet 
neighbors and build lifelong friendships. There is no experience 
necessary, and the Cudas welcome everyone,” says Brent Barnett, 
president of the OCV Swim Team.

The Cudas need sponsors to support this great program.  
A $300 sponsorship includes a pool-side banner, company name 
on team’s t-shirt, and written and verbal advertisement during 
home meets. The Cudas are members of the Northwest Aquatics 
League. For more information, visit www.ocvcudas.com or call 
Brent and Brenda Barnett at 281-440-6825.
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Classified Policy
Don’t forget that the classifieds are FREE to all Olde Oaks residents. 

Use this section to buy and sell personal items. All we ask is that no adult-
owned business ads be turned in, such as real estate, in-home operated 
businesses or fee-based services. If you’d like to advertise your adult-owned 
business and support our newsletter, call Champions Printing & Publishing, 
Inc. at 281-583-7661. The editor retains exclusive right to accept or reject 
any classified deemed unfit. Your classified will run for one month. If you 
want to run it for a longer period of time, please resubmit your ad by the 
newsletter deadline for each month you’d like it to appear.

CLASSIFIED AD
For Sale: Breakfast/dining table with 6 chairs in new 

condition–$300 OBO. Sofa, loveseat and two wingback chairs 
with footrest in new condition–$3,000 OBO. Brand new sofa 
and loveseat–$1,500 OBO. Indira Sharma at 713-294-8279.

www.springmedicalcenter.com

Don’t forget Mother’s Day!
Sunday, May 11

My mother had a great deal of trouble with me but I think 
she enjoyed it. ~ Mark Twain

When your mother asks, “Do you want a piece of advice?” 
it is a mere formality. It doesn’t matter if you answer yes or no. 
You’re going to get it anyway. ~ Erma Bombeck

A mother is a person who, seeing there are only four pieces of 
pie for five people, promptly announces she never did care for pie. 
~ Tenneva Jordan

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
911  Emergency/Crime in progress,  

Sheriff ’s Department, Ambulance and Fire
713-221-6000 Sheriff ’s Department – Nonemergency
281-251-0101 Klein V.F.D.
281-999-3191 Animal Control
281-376-2997 To request Vacation Watch, 

call between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.
1-800-222-1222 Poison Control Center –  

24-Hr. Emergency Assistance

Neighborhood Security
Get Proactive About Crime

Olde Oaks/Waterford Park has four full-time Harris County 
Sheriff’s deputies who patrol the neighborhood at all times.  
If you see suspicious or criminal activity occurring, call 9-1-1 
for emergencies and 713-221-6000 for nonemergencies.

Watch for “Alerts” posted to our community website at 
www.oocia.org.

For information about registered sex offenders: www.familywatchdog.us
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Published by CHAMPIONS PRINTING & PUBLISHING, INC.
6608 FM 1960 W. Suite G, Houston, TX. 77069

281-583-7661 Fax 281-583-2669
© 2014-ALL RIGHTS RESERVED

DISCLAIMER: All articles, information, website addresses and cartoons in this 
newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of 
Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc. or its employees. Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles, information, website addresses 
and cartoons submitted by others.

The editor and/or governing entity of this publication has approved the use of all 
articles and information within this publication. Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc., is not 
responsible for any of the content within this publication and disclaims and denies any and all 
liability therefor.

The publisher assumes no responsibility for the advertising content within this 
publication. All warranties, representations, claims, or endorsements made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims or demands regarding its content 
must be taken up with and are the sole responsibility of the advertiser. The publisher retains the 
exclusive rights to the acceptance or denial of all advertising copy.

The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure to 
place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.

Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints in this publication, 
the publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a 
printed retraction/correction.

Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities 
from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to 
the liabilities stated above.

The publisher is not liable for ANY DAMAGES for failure of the Post Office or 
subdivision representatives to deliver the newsletter in a timely manner, so long as the publisher 
has delivered the newsletters to said delivery point by the contracted date.

Advertising Information
The Olde Oaks Community Newsletter is published monthly for the 
residents of Olde Oaks. It is made possible by your neighborhood 
businesses and friends from ads purchased in the newsletter. Please 
support these businesses. If you would like to help sponsor this 
newsletter by purchasing ad space, please call Champions Printing 
& Publishing, Inc. at 281-583-7661 by the 10th of each month. 
Please submit classified ads directly to your editor.

Attention, Teen Job Seekers!
To be listed as a Teen Job Seeker, email your name, phone 

number and job preferences to OldeOaksEditor@hotmail.com.  
To keep the list up-to-date, your listing will run for three months. 
You will need to resubmit your listing every third month. This 
column is for informational purposes only. No recommendation 
is being made by OOCIA.

Please Note:  Law enforcement agencies advise that 
publishing children’s contact information on the Internet 
compromises their security. For this reason, the teenage 
job seekers list has been omitted from the online version 
of your newsletter.

Host a Foreign Exchange Student
We are looking for caring, capable, volunteer host families 

willing to open their hearts and homes to high school foreign 
exchange students from around the world. Help us make a 
difference around the world, one student at a time!

If you are interested in hosting an exchange student, or for 
more information, call 713-870-1549. International Student 
Exchange is a non-profit organization.
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DISCLAIMER: Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Champions Printing 
& Publishing, Inc. or its employees, Olde Oaks Community Improvement 
Association or Community Newsletter. Champions Printing & Publishing, 
Inc., Olde Oaks Community Improvement Association and Community 
Newsletter are not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles 
submitted by others.

New Baby?
Congratulations on your new arrival!  
To arrange a “stork” set up in the front yard, 
please call Kathy Hall at 281-569-4967.




